
Call for Student Posters 
Share your research with the public, and possibly win a prize 

The 2015 World Science Fiction Convention (www.sasquan.org) is looking for high 
school student, undergraduate student, graduate student or post-doctoral 
scholar to participate in its Super Science Saturday event. The convention will be at 

the Spokane, WA Convention Center on Aug. 19-23, 2015. Saturday programming will 

have a special focus on science, including talks, exhibits and demonstrations. There will 

be a $100 prize for the poster that best communicates science to the general 
public. 

Poster Session 
Here is an opportunity to share your research with an audience that is very interested in 

sciences, engineering and technology. The poster session will run from 10 AM to 5 PM 

on Saturday, Aug. 22nd (set-up beginning at 9 AM), and we ask that you be at your 

poster from 12-2 to answer questions and meet the fans.  

Poster Format 
The poster should be no more than 4 ft. wide. If it is more than 4 ft. tall, plan to have 

something to weigh-down the bottom edge as it will be hanging off the bottom of the 

poster stand. Since the poster should be aimed at a general audience, DO NOT simply 

recycle a poster from a professional meeting.  

Entry and Registration 
To participate, send an email to Sam Scheiner (posters@sasquan.org) no later than 
July 1. Please include your name, your academic affiliation, the poster title, and an 

abstract of no more than 100 words. Note that participation requires that you be a 

registered member of the convention. There will be a special one-day rate for 

participants of $25. 


